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We’ve started planning for this year’s Joey’s Spring Fair “Country Rocks the City” being held on Sunday 11th November 2018.

As is tradition, Year 10 are responsible for the Chocolate Wheel.

We are asking for your assistance in gathering a huge assortment of appealing prizes.

If each family could kindly contribute to the prize pool, we will end up with a wonderful selection of prizes. Let’s make this the most successful Chocolate wheel yet!!

PRIZE SUGGESTIONS

There are various ways you can contribute prizes:

1) Cash Donations:
We will use this money to purchase a wonderful selection of prices

Please donate via the Joeys online Shop
	http://shop.joeys.org/spring-fair/chocolate-wheel.html
                  
2) Prize Donations:
a. You may be able to donate a major prize or have personal/work contacts that you could approach for a donation e.g. electrical items (Go-Pro, Drone, iPad etc), tickets to sporting events, tickets to entertainment events, sporting goods, weekend away, vouchers for restaurants, beauty therapy etc

b. You may be able to arrange a discount for us when purchasing prizes. Please let us know if you have any contacts who may be able to help us

c. You may prefer to donate items which can be included in gift hampers.  Some suggestions are: gourmet foods, lady and men’s beauty products, wines, teenage boy/girl items.

d. You may decide to buy a voucher yourself to donate eg. Movies, Restaurant, Dan Murphy, Rebel, Westfields

Any contributions would be greatly appreciated




PRIZE DELIVERY

Prizes can be left:

THIS SATURDAY at the Rower’s BBQ at the Main Park
12th AUGUST after Family Mass – at entrance to Year 10 Dorms
SUNDAY EVENINGS on return of boys to school – at entrance to Year 10 Dorms

Please don’t leave items of significant value or alcohol unattended at the drop off point. Please contact a Year 10 Parent Rep to make alternative arrangements.

DUE DATE

We are aiming to gather all prizes before the end of Term 3 so that we can be organised by early Term 4 for the Chocolate Wheel. The earlier you can deliver the prizes the better!

Please feel free to contact one of your Year 10 Parent Reps if you have other suggestions or ideas. We would really appreciate your input.

Thanking you in advance for your support and generosity.

Year 10 Parent Reps





